
 

 

 
 

Puch, 25/3/2020 

 

 

 

Dear Business Partners 

and Suppliers,  

 

 

 

Austria, Europe, indeed the entire world currently finds itself in a global state of emergency.  

A situation we’ve never encountered before in our lives. Rethinking, flexibility and the rapid 

creation of new structures have become necessary in order to get through  

the corona crisis together in good health and in an economically feasible fashion.  

None of us know if and when we’ll be able to return to our usual lives. 

What permanent changes Covid-19 will have on our future way of life isn’t yet clear.  

 

All Fresh Logistics has been in crisis mode since early last week.  

By working from home and separate on-call services, our employees are continuing to try and 

maintain our usual business operations. 

Every one of our employees are at your disposal via the email addresses and mobile phone 

numbers you are already familiar with. 

 

For all administrative or accounting matters (invoicing, loading equipment, delivery receipts etc.) 

please contact us via finance@allfresh.at . 

Please drop us a line with your request and we’ll answer it promptly. After all, there’s a solution to 

everything.   

Even in this difficult situation, we’re all dependent on transport documentation. 

Please brief your employees on our current safety precautions and make sure that you can provide 

us with signed transport documents (including the originals) as usually. 

 

You, the drivers and dispatchers, are an essential and the most important factor in maintaining our 

logistics.  

Without drivers and dispatchers, our logistics would no longer function. Your untiring commitment 

deserves recognition and appreciation for the work you do for us every day.  

We know that you and your employees are, just like us, in a human state of emergency and under 

stress. 

Mutual respect and understanding is currently more important than ever.  

 

mailto:finance@allfresh.at


 

 

Information and communication are particularly important cornerstones of our operation, 

especially in these times. So please stay in touch with us.  

There will also be a time after Corona, and together we will get through the coming weeks 

logistically – you can rely on us.  

 

Please may you, your family, your colleagues and employees stay healthy, and all the best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reinhold Diess 

 


